From; Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2006 11:19 AM
To: ‘DAVE_KAT@BELLSOUTH.NET'

Subject: RE: "Smart” Metering

Ms. King:

Thank you for your comments on smart metering. Your comments will be placed into the record of the case for the PSC's
consideration. For your reference, should you wish to locate case documents on the PSC Web site, the case number in
this matter is 20068-00045. Please include the case number in any future communications on this matter,

| should also hote that the case before the PSC concerns only whether or not Kentucky should adopt federal standards
that would reguire utilities to offer smart metering as an opfion to their customers. There is no thought, at this point, to
making smart metering mandatory.

Thank you for your interest.

Andrew Melnykovych

Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
(502) 564-3940 x 208

From: PSC - Public Information Officer
Sent: Friday, March 03, 2006 11:33 PM
Te: Meinykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: FW: "Smart" Metering

From: dave_kat@bellsouth.net{SMTP:DAVE_KAT@BELLSOUTH.NET]
Sent: Saturday, March 04, 2006 12:29:28 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: "Smart" Metering

Auto forwarded by a Rule

Yes, let's go to "smart metering"--HA!

Goodness knows, the people who work 1st or 2nd shift would LOVE to get awake and do faundryat2or3ord4 am. to
avoid the higher rates...which we might have to do, considering the other heating and gasoline rate increases. {By the
way—-if YOU have a washer that automatically moves the clothes to the dryer, please let me know, 1 DON'T.}

! guess the 3rd-shifters will ke this one, they're awake during "non-peak” hours...oh, wait, they're WORKING then....
BAD IDEA.

Katrice M. King

4111 Efmwood Ave.
Louisville KY 40207



